
Submitter: Paul Burkhart 

On Behalf Of: Hjr201 

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

As a business owner, one of the things that makes me proudest is watching my 

employees buy a house and settle down to raise a family. The impact of an additional 

tax on that property, when we are all so heavily taxed already, would be devastating 

for many young people trying to stay in Oregon. This measure seems totally contrary 

to the stated goal of our legislature in trying to create more affordable housing. 

Please don’t move forward with this.  


